Bag/stex/letters/2017-18/AM/799
November 30, 2017

To;

Mr. Yogendra Daxini and
Mr. Jeevan Noronha

Senior Managers
Surveillance

BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,

Mumbai-400 001

Fax: 022 22723353

BSE-Scrip Code: 532507

Sub: Increase in Price

Ref.No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2017-2018/192 dated November 30, 2017

Dear Sir's,

BAG NI

B.A.G. Films and Media Limited
"CIN: L74899DL1993PLC051841"

FC-23, Sector 16A, Film City,

Noida 201 301

Tel: 01203911444 | Fax: 01203911401
Mail : info @bagnetwork.in
www.bagfilms.com

With reference to your letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2017-2018/192 dated November 30,
2017, we wish to inform you that the Company has made all the necessary disclosures pursuant
to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations,
2015 ("Listing Regulations”) and has not withheld any material information/events in our opinion

would have a bearing on the price/volume behavior in the scrip.

Therefore, the increase in the share price/volume of the Company is purely due to market
conditions and absolutely market driven and the management of the Company is in no way

connected with any such increase in price/volume.

This is for your information and record please.

Thanking You

Yours sincerely

For B.A.(:)fily and Medi
. i .
(Raje€v Parashar) 2

Company Secretary & \ § %
Compliance Officer

Regd. Office : 352, Aggarwal Plaza, Plot No. 8, Kondli, New Delhi- 110096



